
11th September 2020

Dear Parents and Carers,

We have been delighted to welcome all of your children back into school after

such a long break. It has been a real pleasure to see them enjoying playing with

their friends within their year group bubbles. We have been really impressed

with how well they have all settled back into school routines and adapted to

the new systems we have in place to keep everyone safe. Thank you all for your

support in getting them used to different entrances and timings. We look

forward to a different but nevertheless wonderful year, packed full of new

learning and the opportunity to further develop the relationships between
yourselves and school.

Sandra Sutherland

Introducing our School’s Christian Vision:

‘Working Together, Valuing Everyone, Learning for Life’

The basis for our vision is The Parable of the Good Samaritan.

This parable underpins our ethos of love, respect, acceptance, religious tolerance, attitudes to

people who are 'different', compassion, who is a 'neighbour' (including our global neighbours) and

how we should we treat others.

We believe that: At All Saints’ we live out Christian values, with them being at the heart of

everything we do; they shape the way in which we guide our children to become good citizens.

We aim to develop ‘aspirational lifelong learning’ within a nurturing environment where

everyone is valued and respected.

Learning about our Vision:

We are learning to do many things slightly differently due to Covid restrictions, one of which is not

being able to gather together in the hall for Collective Worship assemblies. This has given us the

opportunity to make a special time of the day in class, different to lessons, when we take 10-15

minutes to reflect and think about important issues and ideas.

During these class assemblies, we have introduced the children to our new school vision statement.

Children have been encouraged to think about what "working together, valuing everyone and

learning for life" means for each of us and how this might like to the parable of The Good

Samaritan. The children seem to have enjoyed some quiet opportunities for 'downtime' with guided,

stilling activities to calm and relax both body and mind. Much needed for all of us in these strange

times!



Attendance and Lates for September

Class Attendance Lates

3IS 99% 5

3VK 99.7% 1

4AD 98.6% 0

4DW 98.3% 0

5MJ 99% 1

5CS 93.7% 2

6SU 97.7% 2

6KC 98.8% 0

Online payment system

All primary contacts are now set up for Year 3 pupils on Teacher for Parents. Please let the school

office know if you have not received a text or email, so we can check the records we hold for you.

Class Meetings

Class Meetings will be held on Monday 14th September and Tuesday 15th September as below:

Monday14th September Tuesday 15th September

4.30 pm - Year 5 4.30 pm – Year 3

5.00 pm - Year 6 5.00 pm – Year 4

Lost Reading Books

If your child loses a library book, the cost to replace this will now increase to £4.00 or the option to

replace the book with an exact copy. A payment option will be set up on School Money, to avoid

cash coming into school.

School Meal Payments

We would like to remind all parents that school meals must be paid for in advance of meals being

taken. Meals cost £2.25 per day, £11.25 per week. At present we would prefer Parents to pay for

meals online via www.eduspot.co.uk as we are unable to take cash in school.

Family Information Service:

For information, advice and one-to-one support for families with children and young people aged 0

to 25 across Warwickshire visit:

https://www.warwickshire.gov.uk/fis - FIS Helpline: 01926 742274

Family Support Line:

If you need specific advice and guidance on how to support a family with parenting related issues,

please phone the Family Support Line on 01926 412412, or email your local Family Support team:

Warwick District - familysupportwarwick@warwickshire.gov.uk

Compass: 

Warwickshire School Health & Wellbeing Service

Compass are now offering virtual parent workshops,

covering a whole range of different topics, including:

Transition, Building Emotional Resilience, Healthy Sleep

Patterns and Healthy Eating.

If you are interested in any of these workshops please

make contact with them on 03300 245 204 or visit the

website

https://www.compass-uk.org/services/warwickshire-

school-health-wellbeing-service/

http://www.eduspot.co.uk/
https://www.warwickshire.gov.uk/fis
mailto:familysupportwarwick@warwickshire.gov.uk
https://www.compass-uk.org/services/warwickshire-school-health-wellbeing-service/


Dates for the diary…

All other future dates and events will be dependent on Government advice.  We will send any 
information as soon as we can.

Mon 14th

September
4.30pm
5.00 pm

Year 5 Virtual Class Meeting
Year 6 Virtual Class Meeting

Tues 15th

September
4.30 pm
5.00 pm

Year 3 Virtual Class Meeting
Year 4 Virtual Class Meeting

7-9th October Y6 Residential to Robin Hood To be confirmed

Mon 19th

October
Virtual Parent’s Evening Appointments & information to follow

Wed 21st

October
Virtual Parent’s Evening Appointments & information to follow

Mon 26th – Fri 
30th October

HALF TERM (OCTOBER BREAK)

Mon 2nd

November
All Day Teacher Training Day

Tues 3rd

November
All Pupils Back to School

Wed 11th

November
All Day Remembrance Day

Fri 13th

November
All Day Children in Need More information to follow

Friday 18th

December
END OF TERM (CHRISTMAS BREAK)

Clubs

For obvious reasons, arrangements for clubs are a bit more complex this year. We can confirm that

we plan to go ahead with as many as we can but it may take a little longer to get them organised.

Please bear with us, we will send information out as soon as we can.

School Uniform

Creative Embroiders are currently low on stock for the following items:

• Sweaters – size 7-8 and 9-10

• Cardigans – size 3-4. 5-6 and 9-10

They are anticipating a delivery in early October. 

www.creative-embroiders.co.uk

You can also order uniform from Goodies. 

https://gooddies.co.uk/

http://www.creative-embroiders.co.uk/
https://gooddies.co.uk/



